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To:
          Parents   




From          Beth McCarthy


Date:          May 12, 2014  
· NB Family Wellness Survey went home with your child last week.  Please complete and return to the school no later than Thursday, May 15th.
· The Spell-a-Thon Kick Off is this Friday, May 16th at St. Andrew’s Church at 9:00 am.
· On Thursday, May 22nd we are going to see the play “Shrek the Musical”.  Please send in  $3.00 with you child by Tuesday, May 20th.
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